
AHERA Annual Notification 

August 2018 

Greater Jasper Consolidated Schools – Fifth Street Elementary School 

Parents, Teachers, Staff and Students: 

Fifth Street Elementary School has known asbestos containing materials. This 
building has possible floor tile and transite eaves materials in some areas. These 
materials are being maintained in a safe condition by our ongoing surveillance, 
reinspection, and operations and maintenance program. The ninth AHERA three-
year re-inspection report dated June 5, 2018 stated no damage noted and can be 
reviewed upon request. There are no renovation projects scheduled for the 
2018-2019 school year which could disturb the asbestos containing materials.  

The Greater Jasper Consolidated Schools asbestos management plan is available 
for review upon request.  

All inquiries regarding the asbestos management plan should be directed to: 

Dr. Tracy Lorey, Superintendent 

Greater Jasper Consolidated Schools 

1520 St. Charles Street 

Jasper, Indiana 47546 

(812) 482-1801 

tlorey@gjcs.k12.in.us


